
Mien & Family News  ---   from C. W. Callaway, September 2016 

 

Thrice blessed  

 

  At least I hope you will 
consider these 3 newsletters as 
blessings. Some of you will 
receive all 3 letters in one 
envelope.  
   But those for whom I 
have e-mail addresses will have 
already received copies of each 
as attachments. 

 
 

CW, Joyce, Mark 

 
 

With 3 of my 5 kids 
 

  From Aug. 25-30th my second son, Mark, was here for a visit from Arizona and daughter Joyce from Oregon. 
One day he, she and I made a tour of Mare Island. We drove around it reflecting on what it was like there when 
my brother Burl was based there during World War II. Most memorable was the naval museum which Joyce 
and I had toured a year or two ago. In it is a reconstruction of the control room of one of the many submarines 
built there. We took turns looking through the periscope. We did not spot any enemy ships but did get a good 
view of Vallejo through the scope! Then we sat down at the controls. In the first picture below you can see 
Mark piloting the USS MARIANO G. VALLEJO SSBN 658 while Joyce and I are just enjoying the voyage! 
 

  That Saturday we had a nice BBQ picnic at American Canyon Veterans Park. It was windy and cool but a fun 
time. Jeni had made and neatly decorated cup cakes and several mini cakes to celebrate Mark & Joyce’s July 
birthdays and Nathan and my August birthdays.   While Joyce & Mark were here we also did a lot of co-editing 
of Lois’ seven studies entitled “A Pilgrim Ponders Prayer.” We hope to be able to begin posting the first of 
these studies on www.motherteacher.org within the next few months. 
 

 
Mark at the submarine controls- 

 

Right – CW viewing Vallejo through 
the periscope 

Far right – CW’s 96th birthday cakes 
at Mien church 

  
 

 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU is due 

 and is hereby given   to each of you who help to distribute this newssheet and other 
news about the progress of the Gospel among the Mien and related ethnic groups. Thanks also for 
posting Mien Christian news on your church bulletin boards. I hope this will encourage many to pray 
for a mighty movement of God among these peoples. 
 

  

http://www.motherteacher.org/


Mien Youth Camp 

Mienh Lunx Wuic 
  The 26th annual youth camp in U.S.A. was held at Mt. Hope in North California July 12-16. Since college 
students now have a separate camp each January this camp is now for middle & high school students. About 
110 attended. Seven were baptized. The main evening speaker was Dennis Druckhammer. David Saelee 
(Visalia) and Andrew (Merced) led Middle school group, and TJ Saelee (Redding) led High School group. 
  Michael Chao has served as director for the past 4 years and Ricky Chao is the new director. 

Follow the youth activities on facebook:  fb.com/MCYA89 

 

 
Youth Camp 2016 

Photo by Pao Ho Saephan 

 
Youth Camp leaders 

Youth Camp 2016 
Photo by Tyler Chao 

 
 

 

MIEN PRAYER SITE 

www.PrayForTheMien.com 

 

MY STORIES (Memoirs) 
www.motherteacher.org 

 

Mien Christian Mission 
Fellowship 

http://www.yidg.org/  
 

Mien Christian Youth 
Association 

http://mcya.org/alive2016/  
 

MIEN AUDIO NEW 
TESTAMENT 

http://www.talkingbibles.net/file
s/0055/NT/NT.html 

 

COMING EVENTS 

 

Nov. 3-6 – Couples’ Retreat in 
Eureka, CA 

Sept. 2017 Women’s  retreat in 
Calif. at Woodleaf. 

 

PRAISE GOD 

  For continued progress 
among Mien in U.S. & abroad. 

 

  For my relatively good health 
& that of my kids. 

 

PLEASE PRAY 

  For the continuing distribution 
of the “Mission Chips” and the 

“God & Man” book & CD. 
  For all involved in the Bible 

recording project  
  For guidance in continued 

challenges for radio ministry. 
  For Bible translation in Canh 

Zeiv (Kim Mun / Lantien).  
   For CYDC in Chiangkham  

  For all serving abroad where 
violence, moral depravity, and 
money woes are all increasing. 

  For protection against all 
satanic attacks.  

  For a world-wide revival – so 
vitally needed in our lost 

culture! 

Latest News 

 

 Sept. 5
th
 was the 20

th
 year 

since Lois died. I and my kids 
lovingly remember her and the rich 
legacy she left us all. 
 I had a nice visit from Nai 
Dorng, Meliya, and Might from 
Bangkok. They will help work on 
Mien Christian History book. 
 If those of you receiving 
my letters by PO don’t mind to 
send your e-mail addresses it will 
save time and funds for me 
 

   
 

MY Contact Information: 

C W Callaway, P.O. Box 5027, 
Vallejo, CA 94591 Tel. (707) 554-4184 
e-mail cwcallaway@gmail.com  

 

For tax deductible receipts please make 
checks payable to “Washington Ave. 
Christian Church” and mail to Steve 

Callaway, 5108 McCarty, Amarillo, TX 
79110  add memo “CW Mien ministry.” 

Otherwise make checks payable to me 
and mail to my P O Box above. 

With my love and 
prayers,    CW 
and  all for Jesus,     
CW 
 

http://fb.com/MCYA89
http://www.prayforthemien.com/
http://www.motherteacher.org/
http://www.yidg.org/
http://mcya.org/alive2016/
http://www.talkingbibles.net/files/0055/NT/NT.html
http://www.talkingbibles.net/files/0055/NT/NT.html
mailto:cwcallaway@gmail.com

